
Our Mission:  The Dunlap School Community empowers all students to reach 

their individual potential                  
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

2/10 Enrichement Eagles Parent 
night in the HGES cafeteria at 6:30  

2/11 EE meets until 4:30 

2/11 Band & Orchestra after-

school rehearsal at Dunlap Valley 

2/13 5th Grade Bowling Field Trip 

2/13 PTO Meeting 6:30 at school 

2/14 NO SCHOOL-Teacher’s In-

stitute 

2/17 NO SCHOOL—President’s 

Day 

2/18 EE meets until 4:30 

2/19 School Board Meeting 

2/20 Band & Orchestra Concert 

6:30 at Dunlap Valley 

2/21 LifeSkills Cookie Sale 

2/25 EE meets until 4:30 

2/25 K Registration 3:30-5:30 

2/26 4th Grade Hult Center 

3/3 Pastries w/Parents 

3/4 Pastries w/Parents 

3/5 Pastries w/Parents 

3/6 11:15 a.m. DISMISSAL—

School Improvement Day 

 

*Please note that students are re-

leased at 2:15 on Wednesdays  
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2020/2021  
Kindergarten Registration   

Tuesday, 2/25/18  
3:30-5:30 p.m.   

 
  If you have any neighbors who 
have children turning 5 by 
9/1/20, please share the infor-
mation.  Required documenta-
tion to bring for registration day 
can be found on the Wilder-
Waite website.  A pre-
registration has been added to 
the website soon.  
  

 

Dear 2nd Grade Parents, 

 

Families of current 2nd grade children must submit an 
updated dental examination form to the school office by 
May 15, 2020.  The exam must be dated after Novem-
ber 15, 2018 and be on an Illinois dental examination 
form to be accepted. 

Please submit at your earliest convenience. 

If your child has already been to an appointment after 11/15/2018, 
you can simply take the form that was sent home to your dentist's 
office, and they will be happy to fill it out for you. 

  

Congratulations to all of this years 
Spelling Bee participants!  

The winner of this years spelling 
bee was Samantha from 5JC and 
our 1st runner up was Lucas from 
5C. 

Samantha will represent WW in 
the Peoria County Spelling Bee  

Congratulations!! 

http://www.dunlapcusd.net/wilderwaite


WHAT’S FOR LUNCH?? 

Monday 2/10:  Cheese ome-
let, French toast sticks, potato 
triangle, baby carrots, fruit, milk 

Tuesday:  Homemade beef 
chili and crackers, tortilla chips, 
celery sticks, fruit, cinnamon roll, 
milk 

Wednesday:  Bosco sticks, 
corn, tossed side salad, fruit, ted-
dy grahams, milk 

Thursday: Heart nuggets, 
mashed potatoes with chicken 
gravy, green beans, fruit, wheat 
roll, milk 

Friday 2/14:  No 
School! 

Garden chef salads are available 
daily as an alternate to the hot lunch.  Stu-
dents would indicate their preference for salad 
during hot lunch count each morning.  Price is 
$2.20. 

 Don’t forget to check 
the  virtual backpack 
on the district website 
for activity flyers. Go to 
www.dunlapcusd.net 
and click on “virtual 
backpack/fliers” on the 

top of the page. Be sure to check 
the backpack each week to keep 
up on all the  activities available 
for your family or sign-up for 
weekly updates to be emailed to 
you. 

 

https://
www.dunlapcusd.net/
quicklinks/virtual-
backpack-flyers  

The end of the school year is  ap-
proaching as hard as that is to 
believe!  In preparing the chil-
dren for advancement to the next 
grade level, kids are learning 
about responsibility, especially 
for kids making the transition to 
the middle school.  Please remind 
your kids to bring their lunches to 
school everyday if they are cold 
lunch, have their shoes daily for 
gym class, and have chrome 
books fully charged and brought 
to school ready to begin the next 
school day.  

Next PTO meeting will be held on February 12th at 6:30pm in 
the community classroom  

Medications  

Medications may not be admin-
istered to students unless a 
medication authorization form 
has been filled out prior.  This 
includes but is not limited to, 
prescription medication, as 
well as over the counter medi-
cines i.e. Tylenol, cough drops, 
topical ointments etc.  

Medication authorization forms 
are available in the Wilder-
Waite office.   

 

Please note that the next 
PTO meeting has moved 

from 2/20/2020 to 
2/13/2020 still at 6:30 P.M. 

in the cafeteria  

Six Flags Read To Succeed 

The deadline for Read to Succeed has been extended.  Reading logs 

must be submitted by 4/14/2020.  Happy Reading!!! 

Congratulations to all of our students who were celebrated this 
week with a pizza and treat luncheon.  The student with the 
highest Student Growth Percentile (SGP) based on STAR testing 
in math and reading represented their grade level.  The highest 
score indicates the greatest amount of growth in skills from Au-
gust to January.  We are proud of all of our students who are 
working to make the most of their learning everyday at Wilder-
Waite!   
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